
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
September 2, 2020 
  
Re: Update to DCR 2331 
Original Notification Date: July 21,2020  
 
Subject: Update to Timeline for AdvantaFlex® Biopharmaceutical Grade TPE Tubing 
Extrusion Expansion 
 
Dear Valued NewAge® Industries AdvantaPure® Customer:  
 
This letter is an update to the information shared with you in the above-mentioned 
communications. The following changes have been made to the timeline for the 
completion of the expansion project. 
 

• Construction on the new facility was previously expected to be completed by the 
end of Q4, 2020. Construction is now expected to be completed by the end of 
Q1, 2021. 

• The new facility was previously expected to be operational by the end of Q1, 
2021. It is now expected to be operational and prepared for audits by the end of 
Q2, 2021. 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact your 
Customer Service Representative at 215-526-2151 or email sales@advantapure.com.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of NewAge Industries AdvantaPure. 
 
 

 
 
 

Gregg Donovan 
AdvantaPure Product Manager 
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